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Comments: Hello,

 

I would like to say thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Chugach Forest Plan.   I would like to see

additional areas opened up to winter snowmachine use/access across the forest.   I have ridden in the

Turnagain/Seward/Upper Kenai Peninsula area since 1997, and would love additional areas opened to allow

more options for backcountry snowmachining close to Anchorage.  


